
EDUCATED, A MEMOIR
Book Club Discussion Questions

1. The author dedicates the book to Tyler. Were you surprised by this?
Why do you think she chose him?
 
2. When I initially described this book, I said “truth is stranger
than fiction.” I had to keep reminding myself that this was indeed a
memoir. Which parts shocked you the most?
 
3. Although her father tells her “God and his angels are here, working
right alongside us. They won’t let you be hurt.” This could not be
further from the truth. Several people in the book suffer severe
medical emergencies, with long-lasting effects. Do you think their
injuries changed their behavior or do you think had the injuries not
happened, they still would have made the same choices? Her mother?
Father? Shawn?
 
4. At one point, the cops ask why the van (in which her father had
removed the seats and seatbelts) hadn’t been insured. At which points
were you surprised that the authorities or governing agencies failed
to get involved at other parts of the book? What actions could they
have taken?
 
5. In describing her relationship with Shawn, she says “I had
misunderstood the vital truth: that it's not affecting me, that was
its effect.’” What do you make of this statement?
 
6. The author mentions several times that she longed for a “defender,
some fanciful champion, one who wouldn’t fling me into a storm, and
who, if I was hurt, would make me whole.” Yet, in her dating life, she
puts up a wall and refuses to let them all the way in. How do you
reconcile this? Do you think her viewpoint on this changes throughout
the story?
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7. The author hangs a poster of Martin Luther King, Jr in her bedroom.
Why do you think she chose this image?
 
8. The author decided to study Studies historiography, (the study of
historians) not history. Why do you think she is drawn to this topic?
 
9. The last thing the author retrieves from her home are the journals?
The journals are almost a character in the book. What is their
significance?
 
10. The author admits inconsistencies throughout her story. In the
afterword, she says, “We are all more complicated that the roles we
are assigned in stories?” What does this mean to you?
 
11, What do you make of the title? How is the author educated?
 
12. How would the author’s life had been different had she been given
a formal education?
 
13. Why does Tara keep returning home?
 
14. A professor likens the author to Eliza Doolittle in Pygmalion? Do
you think that is accurate?
 
15. Use one word to sum up this book.
 
16. Would you recommend this book?

To see our full Virtual Book Club discussion of this
book and to join in on the chat, head on over to our
Facebook Group. 
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